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I strongly oppose this last-minute move to replace the strong HB 2025 bill with HB 

3402, which funds ODOT (a mismanaged agency with poor fiscal responsibility) and 

strips any funding for transit, safe streets, or other essential needs for Oregonians. 

Funding highways and ignoring essential maintenance and infrastructure for people 

is a dead end. I strongly oppose this absurd move to fund an irresponsible agency 

and strip essential services and funding for our communities.  


